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October 5, 2020

Dear Parents:

Our extra-curricular volleyball program begins next week. Due to COVID-19 regulations, we are only able to
organize games within our school. We are not able to play against other schools at this time. We are inviting
all interested Grade 6 and 7 students to participate. The boy’s team will practice on Tuesdays (except the
first week of November) and the girls will practice on Wednesdays. All players will play mixed group
games on Thursdays. Each day, activities will run from 2:30 to 3:45pm.

Ms O’Brien will be coaching the boys and Miss Ames will be coaching the girls.

The practice and game schedule is attached to this letter.

As long as the students are completing homework, maintaining their grades, and behaving well, they will

be welcome on the team. This will be up to the homeroom teacher’s discretion. This slip must be returned
on or before October 9™,

As this volleyball season will be less structured, this will be a good opportunity for students to get some
skills practice and play games with a variety of different players. Even students who cannot make all of the
practices should consider joining.

Thanks,
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Miss Ames
Athletic Director

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO THE SCHOOL BY October 9™,

I give permission for my child, , to take part in the
volleyball program.

- Signature of Parent/Guardian



